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DATE:  December 12, 2020 
FROM: Deacon David Montgomery   PHONE:  563-888-4222 

Diocese of Davenport    montgomery@davenportdiocese.org 
    

RE: Temple Emanuel 
 
The Diocese of Davenport strongly condemns the desecration of Temple Emanuel. An act of anti-Semitism at this 
holy place of worship, at the beginning of Hanukkah, targeting our Jewish friends and neighbors, is deeply disturbing. 
The Church decries hatred, persecution and displays of anti-Semitism directed against Jews at any time and by 
anyone. The scandalous misappropriation of the Christian scripture in this incident was especially disheartening. 
Along with the members of other faith traditions, and with all people of goodwill in our community, we stand by the 
members of the Temple Emanuel congregation. 
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